
Helen Phillips 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rep. Steve Thompson 
Friday, April 03, 2015 3:13 PM 
Helen Phillips 
FW: House Bill 100, Agrium 

From: Thomas McGrath [mailto:tommcgrath@gci.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 2:38 PM 
To: Rep. Steve Thompson 
Subject: House Bill 100, Agrium 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

I would like to encourage you to pass House Bill 100 this year as it is beneficial to Alaska and especially south 
Central Alaska to have Agrium operational. 

At a time when we are taking a hit with the lower than normal oil prices and the associated consequences 
Agrium back in operation would be a boon to Jobs, associated businesses and would consequently benefit the 
state of Alaska. 

Thank You 

Tom McGrath 
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